
 

12th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Student and Parents/Carers, 
  
Anti-Social Behaviour Reports 
  
There have been reports of a number of incidents recently involving a large group of young 
people who are targeting and intimidating other young people in the Altrincham area. This is 
happening in various locations around the Altrincham and Timperley area including parks, 
bus stations and metro stations. 
  
The police are working closely with all local schools, the local authority and community 
groups to quickly identify the young people responsible. The Police and local authority will be 
taking action against all individuals that have committed any offences. 
  
If you do witness any incidents of this sort please call the police on 101 or if you have 
information which may assist the investigations, please email 
safer.communities@trafford.gov.uk. Alternatively you can report any incidents to a senior 
leader in school. 
  
Our safeguarding advice to all students at all times remains the same for journeys to and 
from school, in the evenings and at weekends: 

 If possible don't walk home on your own.  
 Keep valuables, mobile phones, money etc. out of sight. 

If you ever find yourself in a situation where you feel threatened; 

 Make as much noise as possible to draw attention to yourself  
 Find an adult  
 Go into a nearby shop / house / restaurant etc. 
 You must inform your parents  
 Inform your Head of Learning or Form Teacher 

When incidents of this nature are reported it is also important to remind ourselves that the 
Altrincham and South Manchester area remains a safe place to live. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
  
 

Peter Brooks 
Headteacher 
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